
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting May 08, 2023 

Spoke with Buell Fuel 214 Main St. about signs 
being removed and moved.(State Approved)Also 
customer filling station.(Planning Board) 

A resident called asking about tree removal on 
Spring St.Suggested coming to the Village Board 
meeting. 

Title company called asking for open building code 
violations for home on Caswell St. Referred to 
County. 

Homeowner called about installing a fence in the 
backyard on Caswell St. 

Continuing to follow up about trash around Dollar 
General.Contacted Corporate no response back 
yet. 



A gentleman requested the Zoning Ordinance for 
Dwelling Manufactured Home interested in moving 
to Village.(High St.) 

Spoke with Chenango County Public Health about 
food trucks around the County reassured me it has 
an annual inspection for public food service.Will 
follow up for permits if they come to the Village. 

Spoke with Village of Greene,Oxford,Bainbridge 
about peddling and vending permits.They do not 
charge just want vendors to register with Village. 

Received a call about someone burning on Main 
St.Resident had a charcoal grill in the garage 
moved to outside. 

Spoke to a lawn contractor on Main St.not to mow 
grass on the road he said he would clean the grass 
up. 

Sent out Lawn Notices and made calls to residents 
on Spring,Main,East Main Street.Will follow up. 


